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Town of Saugus 

Finance Committee 

Mr. Kenneth DePatto, Chairman 

298 Central Street 

Saugus, MA  01906 

 

RE:  Fiscal Year 2024 Preliminary Budget 

 

Dear Mr. Chairman and Committee Members: 

 

In accordance with the statutory requirements covered by the Town’s Charter, Chapter 17, Section 

35 of the Acts of 1947, I am forwarding to you and the Finance Committee the preliminary budget 

for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024. 

 

The Board of Selectmen has reviewed the Department’s requests with the Town Manager, Scott 

Crabtree, and our Finance Director and Collector/Treasurer, Wendy Hatch, and made our 

recommendation with one change.  In addition to the Town Manager’s Recommendation, the Board 

added the position of Media Content Manager to the Town Manager’s Departmental budget. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Anthony Cogliano 
 

Anthony Cogliano, Chairman 

Saugus Board of Selectmen 

 


